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Iune 12, 2003

Steven D. Inn, P.E.
Groundwater Resources Manager
Alameda County Water District
P. O. Box 5l  l0
Fremont, CA 94537

Subject: Transfer of RB File No. 0l-258I to ACWD -
Shell-Branded Sewice Station at 31235 Miss..ign Blvd-. Havward

Dear Stev€n:

Pursuant to our discussion with Tom Berkins ofyour staff, we hereby transfer one more
Leaking Undergrorurd Fuel Tank (LUFT) case from the Hayward Fire Department (HFD) as
a Local Implementing Agency (LIA) to the Alameda County Water District (ACWD) as
anolher LIA. This brings to eleven (ll) the total number of LUFT cases within the
incorporated areas of the City of Hayward that are under ACWD oversight,

The subject case is RB File # 0l-2581, the Shell-Branded SerYice Statlon at 31235
Mission Blvd, Shetl Oil Products US is the named "responsible party" for this case.

We understand that this site, although nol directly within the recharge zone of ACWD, is of
interest to you because of its proximiry to one ofyour production wells south ofthe site, in
Union City.

We have reviewed the Geotraeker file for fre case, moving the site marker to more accurately
locate it on the Geotracker Map, Then, we amended the "Lead Agency" fiom IIFD to
ACWD, and named "Unknown" as the new caseworker from your agency for this case. We
will lose access to this case on Geotracker as soon as the system upioads the changss we
have made.

Through a copy of this letter, we are informing Shell Oil Products US and its consultants,
D€tt! Environmental Services, Inc. and KEM Environmental Manflgemontr Inc., about
the case transfer. We will give them your Dsme and address as thc new contact, pending
your assigning it to one of your staff.

We are similarly informing the Regional Board of the transfer
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583 3841

Roger Brewer, Associate Engineering Geologist, Regional Board

Vera Fisher, KIIM Environmental Management, Inc.

Karen Potryna, Shell Oil Products US
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Copyr/Hugh Murphy, Hazardous Materials Pm$am Coordinator
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Wc are enclosing herewith all documents we have on file that are relevant to tirrs case' I'rom
hereon, we shall refer all inquiries regarding the LLrFT case to your office. As tiis is also atr
active UST site" we are netaining records about the operating servioe station on site, which
we still regulate under tbe Unifipd Hazardous Materials and Hazardous Waste Management
(CUPA) Program.

Ifyou have any quastions, call us at (510) 583-4925.

Sincerely,

Encl.: a/s

pn2


